
IN-PERSON WORSHIP 10:00 A.M. – 10:40 A.M. - SANCTUARY 

IN-PERSON CLASS MEETING 11:00 A.M.  –  CROSSROADS WEST 
 

MEET IN PERSON  OR  Log onto Zoom 10:45 on Sunday.  Zoom is free. 

Select:  Join a Meeting     I.D.#  958 612 6452   Password: DASS   

     

  We’re   BACK! 
In experimental mode for May. 

 

This Sunday’s Format 5/2/21                                

10:45  Join Meeting with Video OR IN PERSON 
    Welcome - Sam Barlow 
Music – Bill Bexley & Kathy Beall  (see attachment) 
Morning Prayer –  Evan Jones 

 

Speaker – Reverend Evan Marshall Jones 
“New Beginnings  -  New Opportunities” 

               
 

Class Prayer List 
Please Pray for each other and the church this week! 

Birthday Celebrations This Week 
4/29-Bonnie Riddle     5/4 Karen Carrell      5/6 Bonnie Starr 

 

Benediction:   The Lord bless you and keep you, 
The Lord make his face to shine upon you and be gracious unto you. 

The Lord lift up his countenance upon you and give you peace. Amen. 
 

Get VACCINATED -  MASKS ARE STILL REQUIRED  -  STAY SAFE   
 

THIS SUNDAY 
IN-PERSON  (COME AS YOU ARE) WORSHIP 2:30 P.M.  -  UPPER ROOM 

DOUBL-AIRES  MAY 2, 2021 

 

4 PAGES



HYMN FOR THIS SUNDAY IN DOUBL-AIRES 

5/2/21 

 

 

This is a day of new beginnings,  

Time to remember and move on, 

Time to believe what love is bringing, 

Laying to rest the pain that’s gone. 

                             

Then let us, with the Spirit’s daring, 

 Step from the past and leave behind 

Our disappointment, guilt, and grieving, 

 Seeking new paths, and sure to find.  

                                # 



Now that we’ve ALL been vaccinated…. 

IT’S  TIME  TO  PARTY! 

 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021 

11:30 A.M. -  1:00 P.M. 

Pavilion at FLAG POLE HILL 
NW Hwy. @ Buckner 

(Entering Park from NW Hwy., Pavilion is up the hill, on left) 

Bring your own LUNCH & BEVERAGE 

And a Portable Chair, if desired. 
 

 

REPLY to Linda Hodge:  

lindahodge@swbell.net  or  972-270-9320 



IF YOU ARE NOT RECEIVING EMAILS FROM THE CHURCH, READ THIS: 
 

  
 

  
 

Hi Betty!  

I enjoyed seeing you and Paul on Sunday. 

We send the church emails to people who request to receive them. This 

is something we ask new members when they join. Most members have 

been subscribed for years but if someone is not subscribed and wants to 

sign up, they can do so from a couple of places on the website. 

One place is the COVID page 

here: https://www.firstchurchdallas.org/visit-us/covid-19/. Also, this 

page has all of the recent emails if someone is looking for something they 

have missed. 

In addition, most of the webpages on our site have a sign up form on the 

right bottom portion of the page. 

Please have anyone who is not receiving the emails sign up.   If 
someone has been signed up for our emails in the past and is no longer 
receiving them, they may have unsubscribed by accident. If so, I get a 
notification when they attempt to sign up again. I will then send them 
an email with a form so they can re-subscribe. 
  

Let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks, 
Laura 
 
This info came from Laura McGregor in the church office.  If you need 
more information, you may reach her at: lmcgregor@fumcdallas.org 

 


